
From:   Stephen Berger   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   December 01, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1654-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Attached is additional information on the radar that will be used.  There is an upgrade to the radar
planned during the period of this application and information on both is provided.

The bandwidth of 300 MHz will be added to the data as requested.


